
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Starting December 2nd, our district is using a new tool to collect online payments. School Cash 

Online will allow you to pay for field trips, yearbooks, athletics fees, and other items 

electronically. No more scrambling to find cash and hoping it makes it to your child’s teacher on 

time!   

 

To access the new system and set up your parent account, go to gcsnc.schoolcashonline.com. It 

will only take a few minutes to set up. If you need help, click here: 

https://helpdesk.supportschoolcashonline.com/en/support/home  

 

There will be no school next Wednesday through Friday in observance of the Thanksgiving Day 

holiday. 

 

That’s all for this week. We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

https://helpdesk.supportschoolcashonline.com/en/support/home

